
 

 

 

 By publicly posting the following written disclosure, Prince George’s County, Maryland intends 

that market participants receive and use it for purposes of the independent registered municipal advisor 

exemption to the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) Municipal Advisor Rule.  Should you have 

any questions, please contact the County’s Debt Manager at (301) 952-5245. 

 

 

Effective July 1, 2014 
 

 

 Prince George’s County, Maryland has engaged Public Advisory Consultants, Inc. (“PAC”) to 

serve as an independent registered municipal advisor.  The County relies on PAC to provide advice on 

proposals from financial services firms concerning the public issuance of municipal securities, 

municipal financial products, and the investment of bond proceeds including municipal escrow 

investments.  Any status change to this certificate will be posted to this site.   

 

 

 

 


